
 

 

 

 
 

P.O. Box 66450 

Albuquerque, NM 87196 

(505) 831-7311 

 

Local Businesses/Residents/Government Officials 

 

Re:   NM14 Rehabilitation Project Phase 3 (A301445) 

         Public Meeting 

  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Albuquerque Asphalt, Inc (AAI) would like to notify you of an upcoming Public Meeting to discuss the upcoming 

NM14 Rehabilitation Project Phase 3.  The Public Meeting will be on March 13, 2020 from 5:00-6:30 PM and held 

at the Vista Grande Community Center located at 15 La Madera Rd., Sandia Park, NM 87047.   

 

AAI and New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) staff will be in attendance to address the project 

plan, overall phasing, schedule, alternate routes, incident management plan, and answer questions regarding the 

project.   

 

Please contact me with any questions or concerns at 505.975.8241 or keith@alb-asphalt.com.   

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Keith Spolar 

Albuquerque Asphalt, Inc. 


